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When you think of Georgia in June, what do you imagine?  Hot days, sweet tea, shady oaks 
with Spanish moss, Southern cuisine, the Wing of AsMA?  I sure hope so and am looking 
forward to seeing many of you June 1st in Atlanta.  
 
 We have wonderful adventures planned for The Wing and our new friends from the Undersea 
and Hyperbaric Medical Society (UHMS).  Our Arrangements Chair, Michele Garber, and Terry 
Crane, our Deputy Treasurer, (both from Atlanta) have gone above and beyond putting details 
together. We experienced everything on the site-tour this past August.  We went to the 
Georgia Aquarium (our Tuesday tour complete with a Dolphin show).  We taste-tested 
wonderful dishes at Mary Mac’s (the location for our Luncheon and Annual Business meeting 
on Wednesday). We visited the Historic Oakland Cemetery (our Thursday tour).   

 
WELCOME, WELCOME, WELCOME to our new UHMS accompanying guests.  We all look forward to getting to know you and 
making new friends with you!  Our hope is that the UHMS guests will register with all their old friends for all our Wing 
activities … and then all The Wing’s old friends will meet all the UHMS friends, and we will have an over-the-top fun time! 
 
Smiles,  
 
Jackie 
 
Jackie Bohnker, President 
The Wing of AsMA 

ATLANTA, here we come … 
June 1 – 6, 2025 

 

ADVANCE REGISTRATION IS OPEN! 
Register now and keep in the loop with all our “pre-AsMA” updates! 

 
Click here 

 
https://www.thewingofasma.com/Conference_Registration.html 
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